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Dear Families 
Another busy week has gone by and it is great to 
see all the classes producing such excellent work. 
 
It is lovely to see the students involved in a huge 
range of activities, including getting changed 
beautifully for PE, swimming in our lovely pool, 
making words, number lines and planning for the 
future.  The school is full of students learning and 
having fun. 
 
Please make sure students come to school with 
weather appropriate clothes so that they can 
enjoy outdoor spaces now that the days seem to 
be getting cooler. 
 
Robins Class News 
 
Robins have settled well into the new school 
year, we have been creating food and art 
together. Some of us have been going to the shop 
to get our cooking supplies and sharing then with 
the friends in our class.  

Our topic is all about me so we have been 
painting using our hands and feet to create 
pictures of ourselves and our surroundings.  

 

 

Carisbrooke Class News 

We have had our usual action packed week. In our 
phonics session on Thursday we have been exploring 
the Letter sound 'S' the students listened to some 
phonics 'S' themed songs and then explored some 
items beginning with S. 

Today we have been creating different models using 
Lego at the end of our Lego therapy session too. 
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Flu Immunisations – Tuesday 26th September  
 
The School’s Immunisation Team will be with us 
on Tuesday to carry out the flu programme with 
students from Reception Year up to and including 
Year 13. Letters have been sent home inside your 
child’s bag. If you would like your child/children 
to take part, please return to the school office no 
later than Monday 25th September. 
 

 
 
 
Best wishes  
Charlotte  
Charlotte Whysall  

Headteacher 


